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With the next release of Allied firmware, passwords will require a minimum of 12 digits. This is 
needed to satisfy PCI 4.0 requirements, which became effective this year. 
 
Specifically, this change begins with the TXA6700 firmware platform.  
 
Allied advises all users that best practice dictates that you should start using 12-digit 
passwords.  
 
Please contact Allied’s helpdesk with any questions or concerns. 
 
SupportRequest@AlliedElectronics.com 
 
215-785-6200 

Technical Service Bulletin 
 
To: Customers, Vendors, Helpdesk, and Field Service Personnel 
 
From: Allied Electronics, Inc. 
 
Date: April 5, 2024 
 
Re: TXA Firmware and PCI 4.0 TSB 
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